

AFTER-SCHOOL DRAMA AT ESHER CHURCH SCHOOL

TWO GROUPS - Group 1: Reception, years 1 & 2.
Group 2: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6
Thursday 3.15pm - 4.30pm
£95 for the Summer Term
Starts Thursday 2nd May. Ends Thursday 11th July.

Dear Parent,

Dramacademy will be continuing at Esher Church School this Summer Term.

Dramacademy offers high-energy, fun-filled weekly workshops combining drama, dance and singing. Sessions are taught to a high standard by professional actors who have years of experience teaching children. We believe that drama benefits all but especially children of this age. Our main goal is child-development and this is at the core of every activity. Our mission is to raise and protect the self-esteem of every child and to develop vital communication and social skills without our students realising because they are having too much fun!

You can find out more about us at www.dramacademy.co.uk

We hope to see you next term.

Tom Ashton - Principal

To book your child's place please contact the Dramacademy office:

Email: info@dramacademy.co.uk

Call: 0333 666 2515

To book we will need your child's name, date of birth, school year, school class, your phone number, email, emergency contacts, a list of adults authorised to collect your child and any relevant health matters.

Payment is by BACS: Sort Code: 09-01-28 Account: 20952737 Please put the code "ES" and "your child's last name" as the reference.

Dramacademy workshops fill up quickly. Places are limited and are allocated on a strictly first-come, first-served basis.